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  ROBERT, SARA, JOSIAH, CALEB, JOSHUA, LYDIA, ZACHARY, ELI JAH, & MELODY 

JANUARY/FEBRUARY 2024                                               MISSIONARIES TO PERÚ 

Thank you for your prayers and support. We value each of you as partners in the work here in Peru. 
Your Co-laborers in Christ,
Robert & Sara Stover and Family 

★

Family and Teen Camp 

January 25-27, we held our first family 
camp. More than 60 people attended 
and were encouraged through helpful 
workshops, Bible messages, and 
Christian fellowship. The theme of 
both camps this year was 
“Transformed into His Image.” 

February 13-17, more than 50 
teenagers participated in teen camp. 
Of the 15 young people attending from 
our church, 4 were able to attend on 
scholarships. These are young people 
who would not have been able to 
afford to go otherwise. Thank you to 
those who gave towards that. One 
young man from our church accepted 
Christ as Savior and many other 
decisions were made throughout the 
week. Our son Josiah participated in 
the youth-led orchestra which blessed 
the times of singing. We are thankful 
that the week prior to the camp, 4 
young people trusted Christ during a 
Saturday night youth meeting. We 
pray that God would work in the hearts 
of our youth and that they would make 
the decision to follow God with their 
lives.  
Please continue to pray for the 
salvation of Mirtha, Miguel, José Luis 
and Feliciana. 

Family 

Thank you to those who 
encourage us by sending 
cards and gifts 
for birthdays and Christmas. 
What a blessing for a missionary 
kid to get their own mail! We recently 
found out that the new baby is a boy. 
Please continue to pray for good 
health and for a safe delivery in June 
as well as for God’s wisdom to raise 
each of our children to love and 
serve Him. Everyone is working hard 
to hopefully finish school before the 
baby's arrival. There is never a dull 
moment! 

Upcoming Events 

-VBS February 29-March 3

-Easter weekend evangelistic 
outreach

-April 14- 2nd Anniversary at 
Redemption Baptist Church 
We are working to complete the 
process of legally founding the 
church by this date. It was a blessing 
to be able to quickly renew Robert’s 
visa, which is needed in this 
process, to purchase a vehicle, and 
for daily life. 

Praises: 

Our hearts are full as we 
consider all that the Lord has 
done. The Christmas cantata 
was a blessing and God gave 
liberty to preach the Gospel. 
Several visitors came. Please 
continue to pray that God’s 
Word would be sown and 
flourish in people’s hearts. We 
need His wisdom and 
discernment as we minister 
each week. Pray that we 
would be faithful in planting 
and watering; we know that 
He will give the increase.  

We are grateful to report that 
through generous gifts from 
Calvary Bible Baptist Church, 
Community Baptist Church, 
and Lifeway Baptist Church 
we have received the funds 
necessary for the purchase of 
a vehicle for our family and 
the ministry. Please pray that 
God would guide us to the 
exact van He has for us.  

The Stover Family
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